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Road Works - Rora Street, Te Kuiti

With roadworks commencing from Monday 
30 September, WDC contractor Higgins have 
provided a feedback line for calls regarding 
dust or other roads and footpath issues that 
relate directly to this project.

24 hours (07) 843 1790
After hours calls will be diverted to an 
appropriate cell phone.
 
The road works will cause some disruption 
to the usual traffic and pedestrian flows, as 
well as services (water) availability. The road 
reconstruction will be phased to allow traffic 
to use one lane throughout the process in 
an effort to reduce the potential effects on 
businesses. At least 48 hours notice of any 
works will be given where the work could 
potentially disrupt water supply.

In an effort to keep business owners fully 
informed, WDC will hold regular informal on 
site meetings to advise of progress, timelines, 
stages and to answer business operator 
questions. We will publish these details in due 
course.
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